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Information related to the implementation of
UN Convention on Rights of Persons with Disabilities in the Republic of Armenia

The Republic of Armenia has ratified UN Convention on Rights of Persons with
Disabilities on May 2010. The analysis of current legislation has been conducted
within this framework in order to bring it into compliance with the provisions of the
Convention. Particularly, the draft law of RA on “Protection of the Rights of Persons
with Disabilities and Social Inclusion” is currently in the process of development
which reflects the principle of social inclusion of persons with disabilities instead of
mere social protection.

Activities aimed at the elaboration of the Concept Paper for introduction of the new
social model of disability are also ongoing, which foresecs introduction of new model
for disability definition on the basis of assessment of capacity for work.



